
  
 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 98.18% Kingfishers 92.28% Jackdaws 98.67%  Hummingbirds 95.86% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 96.25% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Jackdaws 

 

World Book Day  

 

 

Reading Nook - Story Telling Day  Thank you to those who donated to support with the 

development of a reading “nook” in our outdoor.  A total of £134 was raised. 

 

Outstanding Payments We kindly request that you settle any outstanding balances as soon 

as possible. If you have any questions regarding your balance or if you need assistance with 

payment arrangements, please do not hesitate to contact the Office. 

 

Yr 6 and Reception Please refer to the email on ParentMail for the letters regarding the 

vision and hearing test (Reception) and the height and weight programme (Yr6 and Reception). 

Action is required. 

World Book Day Competition! 

Read Your Way! 

Would you like the chance to win a 

book voucher? Following the theme 

of World Book Day this year - ‘Read you Way’- we would like to 

see photos of you reading outside of school. For a chance to win, 

please send your photos to the office by Monday 10th March and 

the Reading Ambassadors will select 2 lucky winners! 

 
What does ‘read your way’ mean to you – and how could you show this in 
your photo? 
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Swimming Advanced notice that Kingfishers will start swimming lessons in the Summer Term.  

More details will follow nearer the time. 

 

Parents’ Evening Bookings will open on 18th  March via ParentMail.  This will take place in the 

school hall on  1st an 2nd April from 2 pm to 6 pm.  Please note that there will be no crèche 

available, but afterschool club will still be running. Pupils will not be allowed to attend the 

Parents Evening. 
 

Reminders School Trips Don’t forget to complete the consent forms and make payment on 

ParentMail for any school outings.  Without your consent, your child would be unable to attend. 

 

Thorpe Woodlands Residential  Please note that the coach will be returning to school at 

15.45 hours.  If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the Office. 

 

Cricket The whole school will be participating in a Cricket workshop by Gt Witchingham 

Cricket Club on 31st March. This will be held in school.  Please ensure your child comes in PE kit 

on that day.  See leaflets attached.  

 

Dates for your diary  

7th March – Bawburgh Youth Club  

 


